
 

 For Your Calendar; 

MAY 

Wed  4th May Industrial Action Day 

Fri 6th May Zone Cross Country 

Fri 6th May Mother’s Day Pots home 

Thur 12th May PJ Day Yr 6 Fundraiser 

Fri 13th May Assembly Day 

Fri 13th May Stewart House Env Return 

Fri 13th May Book Club orders due 

Mon 16th May School Photo Day 

Fri 20th May Small Schools Athletics 

Tues 24th May Grip Leadership (Leaders) 

Fri 1st July Last day term 2. 

Year 6 Fundraisers 

ICE BLOCKS for  purchase every  

FRIDAY- $1 each 

BIRTHDAY BOX ICE BLOCKS $20 

Lunch Orders—Friday 

 

2nd May,  2022 

Industrial Action – Weds 4th May 

Please see over the details regarding the Industrial Action being taken on 

Wednesday 4th May. 

Stewart House Envelopes—due back Fri 13th May 

Stewart House envelopes are attached to todays newsletter. Please return 
them by Friday 13th May. We need to send them back to Sydney to ensure 
the entries into the prize draw. Stewart House is a not for profit organisation. 
For a donation as little as $2, you can be entered into the chance to win a 
$4000 gift voucher.  

A little about Stewart House.  Every year 1,600 public school children attend 
the Stewart House safe haven next to Curl Curl beach at no cost to their 
parents or carers. During a 12-day stay, they are provided with dental, 
optical, hearing and medical screening and treatment. 

Children participate in educational programs and excursions designed to 
develop their social and emotional skills, build self-esteem and improve their 
overall wellbeing. This experience provides children with a much-needed 
break from their current circumstance. Our children are inspired to see 
beyond the present and to have real hope and positive aspirations for their 
future. Children in the care of Stewart House attend a specific purpose 
school onsite for 10 days of their 12-day stay. The NSW Department of 
Education provides infrastructure and staffing support for this school. 

All other costs associated with the children’s stay are met from charitable 
donations. 

Zone Cross Country—Friday 6th May 

As we haven’t been able to hold our school Cross Country this year, we are 

inviting all students 8 years and over to attend.  The cost (to be paid to the 

school) is $7.50 per student. Private transport is required. If you would like 

your child/children to attend, please return the note by Thursday 5th May.  

School Interviews 

Thank you to everyone who attended the School Parent/Teacher/Student 

interviews. We had a great response. We would love to hear your feedback 

on the online booking system and the interviews. 

If you could complete the short survey attached (either with your name or 

anonymously) and return it to school by THIS FRIDAY (6th May) it would be 

most appreciated. 

Pyjama Day—Thursday 12th May 

Year 6 are holding a ‘gold coin donation’ Pyjama Day. Please be mindful that 

the grounds are wet, school shoes are still to be worn, and don’t forget a 

school hat. 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 

Don’t forget to keep logging the books that have been read, in the Premier’s 

Reading Challenge website. If you need log in details, contact the office. 
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Change to School Operations 

The NSW Teachers Federation has called for a 24-hour strike for Wednesday 4 May 2022. 

 

As a result of the strike action our school will be providing minimal supervision. Normal classes will not be in 

operation.  

 

The Department’s learning from home resources will be available for ongoing curriculum support.  You can 

access these at https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home  

 

If there are further changes, I will update parents and caregivers immediately. 

 

Sincerely, 

Donna Lennard—Principal 

2/05/22 
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